
Submitter: Francoise Renaud 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2458 

I am a Licensed Professional Counselor in Oregon and I urge you to vote on behalf of 

this bill and end the harmful practice of conversion therapy. No licensed person, 

bound by the ethics in Oregon to follow best practices, do no harm and advocate for 

the rights of all people should be allowed to offer this outdated and dangerous 

“treatment”. 


